
	
	

21	January	2018	

URGENT:	Have	you	updated	your		
contact	details?			

Thanks to the strength and unity all of you have shown recently, the pressure is well and truly 
on the Transport Minister and management to come to the table with an offer that provides 
you with the conditions and wages you deserve. 

We’re scheduled to meet with Sydney and NSW Trains management tomorrow (Monday 22 
Jan), and we’re anticipating that they may come to the meeting prepared to put something on 
the table. 

As you well know, there are a lot of moving parts at the moment. It’s critical that the union 
negotiating team are able to send updates and seek feedback from you in a timely 
matter, so if you haven’t already, please make sure your contact details – particularly 
your mobile phone details – are up-to-date with the union. 

Update your details at: http://www.rtbuexpress.com.au/update-your-details/ 

Thank you for always standing united. Together we’ll get the wages and conditions you 
deserve. 

In Solidarity, 

Your RTBU team. 

 
	



	


